
Monday 30th September 2024

Dear Parents

Mundesley Infant School OfSTED inspection

You will be aware that Mundesley Infant School was inspected on
Tuesday and Wednesday last week by OfSTED. This was a full
inspection, hence the two days and is part of the normal cycle of
inspections for schools. Jonny Wallace (HMI) and Claire Gannon (OI)
worked alongside the school and wider federation team to gain a
really clear picture of Mundesley Infant School.

On Wednesday afternoon they shared their findings to the leadership team and governors.
Unfortunately we are not allowed to tell parents the outcome yet but we are really looking
forward to doing so, once the quality assurance checks have been completed. This can take
up to 30 working days. Whilst I know this is frustrating both for the staff team and
yourselves, it is part of the process for all schools. Divulging information before this time
could incur a reinspection, which none of us want!

Your children were (are) amazing and definitely impressed the inspectors, who commented
that they ‘...have a very positive attitude to learning, alongside their good manners and
politeness towards each other and adults’. For us, there is no better endorsement of our work!

Yours sincerely,

Mike Blake | Steve Lunnis Simon Wakeman Sophie Bugg
Co-Chairs of Governors Executive Head Head of Schools


